
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Notice of Public Safety Commission Meeting 

Cancellation 

 

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled Public Safety Commission Meeting for 

Monday February 3rd, 2025, 7p.m. is being cancelled due to the Labor Day Holiday. The 

next regular meeting will be held March 3rd, 2025, at 7pm. 

 

There will be no meeting held at 7:00p.m at the Skinner Store Building behind Blue 

Lake City Hall, 111 Greenwood Ave, on February 3rd, 2025. 

 

 

Thank you.  
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